
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

    Wednesday 20th March   
 

Dear Parent(s), 
 

Year 4 Trip to Westminster Abbey  
 
Year 4 will be visiting Westminster Abbey on Wednesday 27th March.  The children will participate in a tour 
and a workshop within the Abbey around the theme of Easter.  
 
Due to the timings of the workshops;  

 Class 9 will need to arrive at school at 8.30am and leave promptly.   

 Class 10 will return to school slightly later, at approximately 3:45pm.  

Please ensure your child has a packed lunch on this day. Please no nuts, glass or fizzy drinks.  

Thanking you in advance for your continued support and cooperation.  

 

 

 

 

Mrs Cole and Mrs Graham      
 
 
 
 

 


